HELLENIC REPUBLIC
EMBASSY OF GREECE IN THE HAGUE
Protocol number: 89

The Hague, 31 January 2024

To: KOERS Company
e-mail: info@koers.com
(attention Mr. Nasir El Arbaoui)

Invitation for expression of interest with regard to repairing problem caused by built-in refrigerator
in the Embassy Residence in The Hague.

The Embassy of Greece in The Hague, taking into account the provisions of Law 4412/2016, as
amended and in force, willproceed with the direct assignment, by signing a relevant contract, for
repair works in the kitchen of the Embassy Residence in The Hague (Alexanderstraat 17, 2514 JM ). In
particular, it is necessary to address the problem that originates from an aging built-in refrigerator in
the kitchen of the Embassy Residence, which must be removed as it causes corrosion of the cabinets
and the floor due to continuous leakage.

The expense is calculated at the amount of two thousand eight hundred and seventy-four euros and
thirteen cents (2,874.13 euro) without VAT, i.e. a total amount of three thousand four hundred and
twenty-two euros and twenty-five cents (3,422.25 euro) including VAT.

The Embassy of The Hague invites the interested party to submit a relevant offer, in accordance with
the attached table of technical specifications, which it requests to be faithfully followed.

Work plan
a/a Description
1. Demolition of cabinets to extract the built-in refrigerator
2. Installation of plasterboard and tiles
3. Painting, carpentry and electrical restoration work, waste removal
4, All the necessary materials

The offer to be evaluated must include:

a) the price per service, as well as the total value of the services provided, which should not exceed
the total budget,

b) the price per unit,
c) the relevant VAT
d) the validity period of the quote (1 month)

Offers may be submitted in electronic form to the email: gremb.hag@mfa.gr until February 5, 2024.



Prior to the assignment, the bidder must provide: certificate of valid representation, bank account
details and chamber of commerce number.

Bids from economic entities that were not invited to submit a bid will not be considered. The award
decision will be communicated electronically to the contracting entity.

The Ambassador
Katerina Gini

Plenipotentiary Minister A’



